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Rosenberg Corey

From: b flood <vintagestylist@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 10:04 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: please vote yes on HB 2004A

To whom it may concern, 
I am a resident and tenant of Portland Oregon and a small business owner. We have seen our rent increase at a 
rapid rate annually at 10% and are very concerned about the ability to sustainin a  home here in Portland as 
renters. We also fear we will lose our business of 7yrs due to rising rents and new landlords.  
We are good tenants and would like some security that the rug won't be pulled out from under us. Please vote 
yes on HB 2004A.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Brigid Flood 
 


